
October 15th, 1923

L. C. Tombs, Esq,,
503 Mount Pleasant Avenue, 
Westmount, Que

Tombs. ar

I beg to acknowledge and to thank 
you for your letter of October 12th asking me to 

Patron of the Historical Club of McGill.

I shall be very glad to comply 
with your request as I am much interested in the 
Club and always glad to hear of its progress

Yours faithfully,

Principal


